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Sing to the Lord a new song, for He has done marvelous things. Psalm 98:1 
 

MAY 

 

14-18       MS/HS Exams 

16            Last Day K3, K4 and K5 

17            K3 and K4 Awards 8:00am 

                K5 Awards 9:30am 

                Seniors Last Day  

18            4th Grade Fieldtrip to Thompson’s for Civil War Re-enactment 

                Graduation and HS Awards 6:30pm, Fellowship Bible Church 

21            1st through 5th Grades Fieldtrip to Camp Faith 

21-22       MS/HS Exams 

22            Last Day of Hot Lunch (menu attached) 

                Class Pictures sent home (if you placed an order) 

23            1st & 2nd Grade Fieldtrip – Game Farm 

                5th Grades - DQ 

24            Last Day 1st – 11th Grades 

                1st and 2nd Grade Awards 8:30am 

                3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Awards 10:00am 

                MS Awards 12:00 

25 & 29   Teachers’ Meeting 

29-31       Bridgeport Swim Team Signups (see attached) 

 

 

JUNE 

 

01            Etta Grace Horne Fundraiser - tickets available in the HCS office 

03            Sports Physicals 1:30 – Free  (see attached) 

09            Mrs. Simms Retirement Party  1:00-4:00 PM @ Centerbranch 

 

 

MRS. SIMMS RETIREMENT PARTY   

All parents and students are invited to a retirement party to honor Linda Simms on 

Saturday, June 9. The retirement party will be from 1:00 - 4:00 at Centerbranch Church   

(2551 Buckhannon Pike, Mount Clare, WV).  Drive to the back of the church and look over 

the hill and you will see a pavilion.                               
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BANQUET 

 

Thank you again to those who dedicated many hours to making the HCS Annual Banquet 

a great success. Thank you for those who attended and continue to support HCS! The 

profit from the 2017-2018 banquet was $24,031.68.   Extra Special thanks go to this year’s 

banquet committee led by Chrissy Hackney.    

 

 

YEAR BOOK PICTURES 

 

Do you have pictures you would like to share for the yearbook? Please send to or contact 

Jennifer Greenman at: mrsgreenman@gmail.com or pics4hcs@gmail.com 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: May Hot Lunch Menu, Swim Team, Etta Grace Horne Fundraiser and 

Sports Physical 

  

 

 

May Menu

     

Bpt Swim Sign-Up

     

 

Etta Horne 
Fundraiser

     

Sports Physicals

 
 

 

 

 

http://files.stablerack.com/WebFiles/68347/Menu_May_2018.pdf
http://files.stablerack.com/WebFiles/68347/SwimTeamSignups2018.pdf
http://files.stablerack.com/WebFiles/68347/EttaHorneFundraiser6-1-18.pdf
http://files.stablerack.com/WebFiles/68347/SportsPhysicalinfoforJune2018.pdf

